
 

The Ghetto Fighters’ House Museum staff would like to thank the individuals and 
organizations who contributed to the development of the educational program:             
"Voices from the Maghreb." 

We are grateful to all those who generously provided photographs, documents, scans, 
and books from private family albums and various documentation centers. This 
educational program was designed and developed to deepen public awareness, 
especially among younger generations - regarding the history of the Jews of the Maghreb 
during the Second World War. 

Our sincere thanks go, among others, to: 

• The Documentation Center of North African Jewry during World War II and 
Professor Haim Saadon. 

• The Libyan Jewish Heritage Center, the family of the late Yosef Dadush, and the 
book "The Lost Diary from the Jado Concentration Camp" by Shlomo 
Abramovitch (Yedioth Books). 

• The Joint Distribution Committee (JDC) Archives. 

• Author Yossi Sucary, musician Kobi Oz, Shimon Dadush, and Dr. Rachel Getz-
Salomon. 

The Ghetto Fighters’ House Museum respects copyright and has made every effort to 
identify the rights holders of the texts and images included in this educational program. If 
you recognize an image or document on our site in which you hold copyright, you are 
welcome to contact us and request that we cease using it, or to request that your credit 
be included in the program. Please contact us via email: yaronz@gfh.org.il. 
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